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As a lifelong Oregon resident, I vehemently oppose this bill. The vote-by-mail system 

is convenient and democratic. It allows residents to vote on their own time, enabling a 

more flexible system for those who don’t have the means, privilege or ability to stand 

in line for hours. Some have concerns about fraud, but there are plenty of checks and 

balances in the system. I personally have had to verify my signature twice to confirm 

my identity. Tell Trump and his cronies to stay out of our system that has worked for 

Oregonians for years.  


